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From: Emile Richard <r.emile.richard@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 18, 2022 8:43 AM

To: Keith Gronendyke <gronendykek@mendocinocounty.org>; Julia Krog <krogj@mendocinocounty.org>
Subject: Opposition to AP 2021-0010

Dear county planning department,

I am a resident of Ray’s road in Philo and | am reaching out to you with regards to the project AP 2021-0010 which
demands permission for building a venue with loud music and possibility of hosting a large group of people. My family
and | are highly attached to the quiet and peaceful surroundings of our neighborhood. We are fiercely opposed to the
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loud music/sound nuisance and probable presence of intoxicated individuals in our neighborhood.

| would like to ask you to attach a copy of this email to the application before it gets reviewed.

Regards,

Emile Richard





